
From: Phil & Loumar Sondeen <sondeen@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:49 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: proposed new housing on the Northside 

 

City Planners, 
  
Once again the Northside is being “dumped on” by the city and greedy builders. 
The proposed housing development is way too large. Please reconsider 
the plan. Reducing the size and number by half a dozen as offered is NOT sufficient! 
Even a 50% reduction in numbers of bedrooms is not sufficient. 
  
Do you plan to turn this side of town into a slum?  
  
Please reconsider and disallow this project. 
  
Loumar Sondeen 
359 Brookside Dr 
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